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YEAR 4 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 
Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

8th September 2017 
 

 Focus on Learning 

 
  

 Next week we shall continue to read our 

class book and shall be concentrating on 

writing letters. 

 

In maths we shall be focussing on place 

value. 

  

French will see us start to learn some 

weather phrases.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

             

 

 

Information for Families 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mr Good and Mrs Meade  
 

Star Learners 

 

Well done Maple class 

 for a positive start to the 

school year. 

 

Our Learning Journey 

 

Maple class has had a very busy first 

week back to school! We have welcomed 

Queenie into our class and the school and 

enjoyed hearing about our summer 

holidays. 

 

There was much excitement as we 

started to read our class novel, ‘Harry 

Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone’.  On a 

visit to the library some of us found some 

more books in the series.  

    
 

We have started to learn about the Anglo 

Saxons and are eager to find out more! 

 

  
 

We thought about and agreed on a class 

charter to make our class a happy and 

safe place to learn, we all signed to say 

that we promise to keep to these rules. 

Well we are going to try our best to! 
 


